
Dear Adam 

I would like to endorse Dr Alexander’s calls for a new DA application that the community can 
again review. I would also like to put on record that the Government has once again brought in 
restrictions on numbers effect 27th Dec 2021 which will effect the results of the surveys in 
January of patronage and noise as the Hotel would not be able to operate at capacity.

Kind regards
Maree Portanger 
22 Undercliff Road
Freshwater NSW 2096

Sent: 24/12/2021 7:30:10 AM
Subject: DA2021/1620 Harbord Hotel 29 Moore Road Freshwater


